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	CEO Announcement to Employees and Media
Today, I publicly announced my plans to retire from Metro once a successor is on board. After 43 years of public service in the transit industry with the last seven years at Metro, I think this is an opportune time to move on and pass the baton to another executive who will insure the implementation of Measure R. I did a lot of soul-searching and decided it’s in the best interest of the agency to have an executive on board soon who can commit the next four or five years in guiding the development of dozens of critical transit and highway projects funded by the new sales tax. I stand ready to assist in anyway I can in bringing an executive here to Metro to fulfill these goals. 

Again, I want to take this opportunity to say how much I appreciate working with you and your staff these past seven years.  Together we have achieved great success and I believe Metro is well positioned for even greater success in the future. Attached is the memo sent to employees and the press release sent to media and our various constituencies from community organizations to elected officials.
www.metro.net/news_info/press/Metro_207.htm
boardarchives.metro.net/DB_Attachments/CEO_Employee_Statement.pdf
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